
Flu shots — available for age 6 months and older — and the new COVID-19 vaccine booster 
— available for age 5 and older — are recommended right now. You should get the new 
COVID-19 booster, designed to protect against the new omicron subvariants, if you received 
your most recent COVID-19 vaccine dose at least two months ago.

Can I get the new COVID-19 booster at the same time as my flu shot?
Yes. You can get them at the same time or separately.

Can I get the new COVID-19 booster if I recently had COVID-19?
Yes, but consider waiting three months after you had COVID-19. You may want to get your 
booster sooner if you or a loved one are at higher risk of exposure to or severe illness 
from COVID-19. Talk to your health care provider if you have questions, or call 311 if 
you do not have a provider.

Which COVID-19 booster should I get?
You can get the updated Pfizer booster (if you are age 5 or older) or updated 
Moderna booster (if you are age 6 or older), regardless of the brand you  
received previously. 
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Get Your Updated COVID-19 Booster and Flu Shot Today!

To find a vaccination site, visit nyc.gov/vaccinefinder or call 877-VAX-4NYC (877-829-4692). 
For more information, visit nyc.gov/health/covidvaccine or nyc.gov/health/flu.
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